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Comments: The proposed 40-year plan undervalues the importance of preserving mature and old growth forests.

While I disapprove of Alternative 1, it is preferable to the proposed action. The proposed logging makes the forest

vulnerable to increased landslide risks, negative habitat impacts for cerulean warblers and endangered bats, and

infestations of invasive species such as tree of heaven. Our forests are vital to the health of our ecosystems.


